
SCHOOL NEWS

12/22      EARLY RELEASE 12PM

12/25-1/1HOLIDAY RECESS

1/5          SKI PROGRAM, 1PM

1/10        SCHOOL BOARD MEETING. 6.30PM, SCHOOL LIBRARY

1/11        5TH &6TH GRADE SPELLING BEE

1/12        SKI PROGRAM

1/15        NO SCHOOL (MARTIN LUTHER KING JR. DAY)

1/19        SKI PROGRAM 1PM

1/23        REMOTE LEARNING DAY (PRIMARY ELECTIONS)

SAVE THE DATE

bobcat news
ATTENDANCE : PLEASE TAKE THE TIME TO REPORT ABSENCES TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE PRIOR TO

8.30AM USING NBCS_ATTENDANCE@SAU19.ORG OR 603-487-2211

*NEW BOSTON CENTRAL SCHOOL * 15 CENTRAL SCHOOL ROAD * NEW BOSTON * NH 03070* 

TEL : 603-487-2211   FAX: 603-487-2215             

December 21st, 2023

TOMORROW FRIDAY, DECEMBER 22ND WILL BE AN EARLY RELEASE AT 12PM FOR

THE HOLIDAY RECESS. WE LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING STUDENTS BACK AT NBCS

ON TUESDAY, JANUARY 2ND. 

WE WOULD LIKE TO TAKE THIS OPPORTUNITY TO THANK OUR STUDENTS AND

THEIR FAMILIES FOR BEING A SPECIAL PART OF OUR NEW BOSTON CENTRAL

SCHOOL COMMUNITY AND WE HOPE THE HOLIDAYS ARE FILLED WITH JOY,

HAPPINESS AND GOOD HEALTH FOR EVERY ONE OF YOU.

NBCS PTA

CLASS THEME BASKETS: PLEASE MAKE YOUR CLASSROOM
CONTRIBUTIONS BY JANUARY 18. ONCE COLLECTED IN THE
CLASSROOM THE PTA WILL ASSEMBLE THE BASKETS AND RAFFLE
THEM SATURDAY, JANUARY 27TH DURING THE NEW BOSTON REC
DEPT.’S ANNUAL LIP SYNC CONTEST IN THE NBCS GYM. ALL
PROCEEDS GO TO THE SCHOOL. WINNERS DO NOT NEED TO BE
PRESENT TO WIN. TICKET PRICES AND SALE DATES WILL BE
SHARED IN JANUARY. LEARN MORE HERE

NEW BOSTON RECREATION
OUR ANNUAL LIP SYNC CONTEST IS FOR NEW BOSTON KIDS IN GRADES 1-6. THE EVENT WILL BE SATURDAY, JANUARY 27 IN THE NBCS GYM

AT 6:30PM.A FEW SPOTS ARE STILL AVAILABLE. MORE INFO HERE: 

PLAYGROUP- AT THE WHITE BUILDINGS ON MONDAY, 9-10AM, FOR KINDERGARTEN AND YOUNGER.GET TOGETHER TO MEET AND PLAY WITH

OTHER FAMILIES IN TOWN! ONLINE REGISTRATION IS OPEN FOR THE NEXT SESSION, WHICH STARTS ON JANUARY 8.

SAFE SITTER- FOR BOYS AND GIRLS IN GRADES 6-8.  REGISTRATION IS OPEN FOR THE NEXT CLASS ON SATURDAY, MARCH 30 IN THE

WHITE BUILDINGS FROM 9AM-3PM. FEE IS $115 AND INCLUDES ALL MATERIALS. THERE ARE ONLY 12 SPOTS AVAILABLE. 

SAVE THE DATE- REGISTRATION FOR SPRING BASEBALL, SOFTBALL AND TEE BALL WILL BEGIN ON JANUARY 1 (SEE ATTACHED LINK). WE

ARE LOOKING TO DO SOME CLINICS IN MARCH FOR BASEBALL AND SOFTBALL BUT YOU MUST BE REGISTERED IN THE SPRING PROGRAM TO

PARTICIPATE.

 CLICK HERE FOR MORE PROGRAM/EVENT INFORMATION

https://www.nbcspta.org/fundraisers/theme-baskets
https://www.newbostonnh.gov/recreation/pages/lip-sync-contest
http://www.newbostonnh.gov/recreation

